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I urge you to keep Oregon's vote by mail option in place.  Voting by mail allows many 

people such as myself a way to vote, when it would be difficult or impossible to get to 

a polling place in person.   I'm 81, with a disability,  and am only driving short 

distances now.  Vote by mail benefits people living in rural areas, who can't get to 

Voting places easily or at all.   

 


